ackenzie Vaﬁﬂey Environmental Impact Review Board

August 10, 2007

Wanda Anderson,
Executive Director
Mackenzie Valley
Land and Water Board

Dear Ms Anderson:

Re:  MV2006C0008 Amendment Mineral Exploration, Boomerang Lake, Uravan
Minerals Ltd.

Please be advised that the Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board is considering
its option to conduct an Environmental Assessment of above referenced development pursuant to
section 126(3) of the Mackenzie Valley Resource Management Act. The Review Board hereby
asks you not to issue the amendment to Land Use Permit MV2006C0008 until the Review Board
had a chance to review the file and satisfy the requirements of part 5 of the MVRMA.

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this request, please do not hesitate to
contact me at 766-7053 or mhaefele@mveirb.nt.ca.
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Mastin Haefele
Acting Executive Director
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